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 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
 Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

February 21, 2018 

 

Tom Brubaker 

Valco, Inc. 

9296 Windhaven Dr. 

Parker, CO 81034 

 

Re: Lamar West Pit, Permit No. M-1981-132, Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation 

 

Mr. Brubaker: 

 

On February 19, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received your 

Corrective Action Documentation for the problem identified during the inspection conducted at the 

Lamar West Pit on November 27, 2017. The status of the Corrective Action associated with this problem 

is as follows: 

 

Corrective Action Documentation: The operator submitted photographic evidence showing the pit was 

backfilled to more than two feet above the groundwater surface. 

 

Corrective Action Status: The Division considers the problem to be abated. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

EC: Wally Erickson, DRMS at: wally.erickson@state.co.us 
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